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The Children’s Hub is a partnership between:
· Hartlepool Borough Council
· Stockton-on-Tees Borough Council
· Cleveland Police
· North Tees and Hartlepool NHS Trust
· Tees, Esk and Wear Valleys NHS Trust
The Children’s Hub will collect and process information about children and their families if a contact is made about a child to the Children’s Hub.  We will use this information to determine what actions need to be taken to support the child and their family.
Where we have consent or the law allows us to, we will share information across partners in order to ensure that the right services are received at the right time.  We will store personal information securely and in line with the Data Protection Act 1998.  We are required, by law, to pass on some of this information to central government departments such as the Department for Education (DfE).  Central government uses it to; develop national policies, manage performance, administer and allocate funding and identify and encourage good practice.  Under certain circumstances central government may share this information with third parties (eg. for the purpose of research).  Any such sharing is strictly controlled and in compliance with the Data Protection Act 1998.
If you require more information about how we use this information, or want to see a copy of the information we hold about you, please write to us as:
Data Protection Officer
Hartlepool Borough Council
Civic Centre
Victoria Road
Hartlepool
TS24 8AY
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